
 

2020 HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
There’s no better time to say 

Thank you! 

And to wish you a happy Holiday Season. 

     We are blessed with great family, friends and customers old and new that 
believe in our Salers Cattle.  Our summer and fall have been very dry.  Even 
with that said we had some, March born, no creep, 800 pound weaning weights 
on our calves.  Our heifers, to have their first calves in March, were the best set 
we have ever raised.  Very fleshy.  Because of the tight margin in the cattle 
business, a live calf and live fat cattle to sell is where the profit is.  Death loss 
gets right in your back pocket.  Salers cattle are inheritably healthier at all 
elevations. 

     In 2021 we will be selling Private Treaty – coming 2 year old bulls, yearling 
bulls and replacement heifers.  We grow the young bulls on hay plus 3-5 pounds 
of cracked corn.  Our genetics have easy fleshing, low maintenance, longevity, 
calving ease, and easy handling. For more information and a list of the 
livestock for sale, contact us at 970-835-3944 or figure4cattle@gmail.com.                   
Visit www.figure4cattleco.com for updates and www.salersusa.org – marketing - magazine - 
September 2020 –page 26 article on our ranch and cattle. 

WISHING YOU ALL A SAFE & BETTER NEW YEAR! 

Gary & Gail Volk           Sage & Dave Todd 


